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GAS DRILLING 
REVIEW COMMITTEE MINUTES 

January 25, 2018 
3:00 p.m. 

City Council Chambers Conference Room 209 
(Formerly Pre-Council Chamber) 

 2nd Floor - City Hall 
200 Texas Street 

1. Introduction to City Staff
Allison Gray, Planning and Development, Chair  Present 
Tom Edwards, Planning and Development Present 
Eric Fladager, Planning and Development Present 
Tom Simerly, TPW  Present 
John Lopez, Water  Present 
Michelle Gutt, Neighborhood Education  Absent 
Christa Reynolds Legal  Present 
Cornell Gordon, PACS Present 
Sheila Hill, Park Board Member  Absent 

2. Overview of GDRC Agenda.  Full Transcription of the recorded meeting is below:
We will begin our Gas Drilling Review Committee for January; we have one item on the agenda 
today.  
The Gas Drilling Review Committee role with transportation routes is just to make recommendations 
on the acceptability of the proposed route. 
The first item on the agenda is the Fossil Hill Transportation Route. 
XTO ENERGY – BEECHWOOD PAD E 
Bob Manthei, with XTO Energy Corporation, presented the transportation route to the Beechwood E 
pad site. Trent Menning, Bucee’s representative, objected the route; after further discussion, the 
committee agreed that the best route for XTO to use was Off Hwy 114 head south on Championship 
road for approximately .4 miles then head east onto outlet road for approximately .4 miles and then 
turn right to the Beechwood pad site entrance. 
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XTO ENERGY – LANGLEY PAD 
Bob Manthei, with XTO Energy Corporation, presented the transportation route to the Langley Site 
proposed by the developer.  The committee had more questions concerning the route, and they also 
wanted to review the plat.  This case will be continued next month. 

EagleRidge – Mint Creek 
Chris Hamilton with Peloton Land presented two routes for the Mint Creek Site; one temporary to use 
during construction and a proposed permanent to be used after the site construction.  The Committee 
had no objections, and no citizens showed up to speak of these routes.  Routes recommended for 
approval. 

TEP Barnett 
Julie Jones with Total Energy presented the proposed temporary transportation route and the 
proposed permanent route for their Aussie site. This route needed to be discussed as it is part of an 
agreement between City Parks and TEP Barnett that is scheduled to be reviewed by City Council. 
The Committee had no objections and no citizens appeared to protest of these routes. Both the 
temporary route and the proposed permanent route were recommended for approval. 

Meeting Adjourned
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